
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Cougar  
Chronicle 

September 16, 2020 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Sun Sept 20 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
 

Mon Sept 21 
Picture Day 
 

Wed Sept 23 
8:15 am Chapel 

 

School Pictures:  School pictures will be taken on Monday, September 21st.  Picture 
forms will be sent home today. You can also order pictures online prior to picture day. 
Please see the attached flyer for more information. 
 
Free and Reduced:  Parents, please turn in your application for free and reduced 
lunches by the end of the week. 
 
Music Lessons:  It in not too late to sign up for piano or band lessons.  Please contact 
Mrs. Knutson for piano at sknutfam@mvtvwireless.com or Mrs. Lee for band lessons at 
mw.christine07@gmail.com.  You may also email the office. 
 
Powerschool:  A reminder for returning parents and information for new parents to our 
school that Powerschool is our school information system that includes an online 
gradebook. Parents can create an access account to log into Powerschool and see their 
student's grades for each class as well as upcoming assignments if posted. Please 
contact Mr. Obry at robry@christlutheran-marshallmn.org if you need help logging into 
your account or if you need information to create a new account. 
 
1st Semester Chapel Offerings: Our chapel offerings for the first semester will be going 
towards MLC's Equipping Christian Witnesses campaign. This is a two-year capital 
campaign which will celebrate the 2020 silver anniversary of MLC. The title, “Equipping 
Christian Witnesses,” reflects not only the mission of MLC—to train a corps of Christian 
witnesses to meet WELS ministry needs—but also the pillars of this campaign: student 
recruitment, student financial aid, and student facilities. To learn more about this 
campaign please visit https://mlc-wels.edu/mlc-campaign/. 
 
Early Out Wednesdays:  A reminder that beginning today we will dismiss every 
Wednesday at 2:20 PM except for February 10 and June 2 when we will dismiss at 3:00 
PM. On Wednesday, November 25 we will dismiss at noon.  We are following the 
Marshall Public School’s Wednesday schedule so that bussing will be available on those 
days. 
 
Sunday School:  For at least the months of September and October our Sunday School 
is going to look different. We are NOT meeting in person at church.  All of the families of 
Christ with children of Sunday School age should have received a Sunday School packet 
from Northwestern Publishing House. 
 
 
 

September 
Birthdays 

 
Kaylee Sandquist-1 
Lucas Grohs-2 
Jeremiah Prahl-4 
Evelyn Prahl-6 
Kiptyn Kesteloot-8 
Katherine Prahl-19 
Braiden Eulberg-22 
Natalie Noble-22 
Isaiah Prahl-24 
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